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Eiji Kakishita <eiji1817@sbcglobal.net>
Monday, February 22, 2010 8:42 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Please do not change the current regulation!

To whom it may concern~

I would like to express my opinion regarding the new- requirements on Forex trading.

As a small inindividual investor~ I would like to continue my tading in the forex market.
We all know- that trading forex involves high risk and that’s why we study to find out what
method will be the best totrade currencies.

If the current leverage is changed~ many indidual investors will be discouraged and pushed
out of the market fromtrading currencies. That is taking away our freedom to choose.

I would beg you to keep the current regulation as is.

Eiji Kakishita
Forex Trader
1231 N Mosswood Dr.
Anaheim~ CA 92807


